
SAY NO TO WATER FLUORIDATION 
 

We call upon Southampton Council to reverse its endorsement of the SHA’s 
scheme to fluoridate the water supply. We live outside the city but will be 
affected by this decision.  We also ask that when it assumes responsibility for 
public health, the Council will not implement a fluoridation scheme.   
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PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM BY 17th JUNE TO: Hampshire Against Fluoridation 

11 Nile Road, Southampton.  SO17 1PF  Tel: 02380 493776 
 

FOR SIGNATORIES LIVING OUTSIDE THE CITY WHO WILL BE AFFECTED BY FLUORIDATION  


